CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING

WEST WARWICK, RI

Mass Intentions for the Week
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Saturday, July 24: Vigil, 17th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, July 25: 17th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. Clara and Gertrude Belhumeur (7), req. by
Mich¢le and Steven Kenny.

10:00 a.m.

Monday, July 26: Saints Joachim and Anne, Parents of
the Blessed Virgin Mary
9:00 a.m. No Mass

Tuesday, July 27: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. No Mass

Wednesday, July 28: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. Ernest Bourque (T), Seventeenth
Anniversary, req. by the Benton family.

Thursday, July 29: Saint Martha
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Saturday, July 31: Vigil, 18th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m. Richard Dubuc (1), Birthday
Remembrance, req. by his family.

Sunday, August 1: 18th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m.
10:00 a.m. Geoffrey Doyon (), Twelfth Anniversary,
req. by the Migliozzi family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your

intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.
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CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations

Winner Week #3, Ticket #536
Lydia Lefebvre

It’s Not too Late to Purchase Your Tickets!!!
The suggested donation is $25 per ticket— You  will
have 25 chances to win ... Even if you win once your ticket
is returned to the pot giving you the opportunity to win
more than once!!! Ticket returns may be placed in the
collection basket at any Mass in the return envelope
enclosed with the mailing. If you would like more tickets,
you may call the office at 401.821.9228 or email
ctkwwri@cox.net and we will be happy to mail you
additional tickets.

The first weekly drawing was July 5th and will conclude
with a bonus drawing on December 20, 2021. Your
support will be greatly appreciated.

The CDC has issued new guidelines
indicating that a fully vaccinated person
no longer is required to wear a facemask
in public. In light of this guideline, those participating in
Mass can choose to wear a mask or not wear a mask.

For more information you may visit vaccinateri.org,
c19vaccineri.org, call 844-930-1779, or call 211.

DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK
July 17 & 18: $2,315.00
July 17 & 18, Electronic: $510.00

Second Collection, July 31 & August 1:
Holy Father—Peter’s Pence

Second Collection, August 7 & 8: Church of Christ the
King Building Maintenance Fund

My Offering

For up-to-date parish information visit our
Website: ctkwwri.org

“To change the world r/’\'
we must be good to those \ g
who cannot repay us.” P
~ Pope Francis b
| Mass of Anointing for Healing

Sts. Peter & Paul Church
48 Highland St., West Warwick
Healing Saturday, July 31, at 11:00AM
MQSS ~ For reservations or questions, please call
Ginny Bunn, at 401.828.1713, or Lucille Simas, at
401.828.1167. All are welcomed to come and receive
this special gift of Healing and Anointing. We are
Handicap accessible and air conditioned.

Readings for the Week

Monday: Ex 32:15-24, 30-34; Ps 106:19-20, 21-22,
23; Mt 13:31-35

Tuesday: Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28; Ps 103:6-7, 8-9,
10-11, 12-13; Mt 13:36-43

Wednesday: Ex 34:29-35; Ps 99:5, 6, 7, 9; Mt 13:

44-46

Ex 40:16-21, 34-38; Ps 84:3, 4, 5-6a, 8a,

11; Jn 11:19-27

Friday: Lv 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34b-37; Ps 81:

3-4, 5-6, 10-11ab; Mt 13:54-58

Lv 25:1, 8-17; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 7-8;

Mt 14:1-12

Sunday: Ex 16:2-4, 12-15; Ps 78:3-4, 23-24, 25,
54; Eph 4:17, 20-24; Jn 6:24-35

Thursday:

Saturday:
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SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

- me o 9 m~  Faith Formation
BUSET N L 4 2021/2022 Registration
Faith Formation An email has been sent to

Register today!! Forms are available online.

all families previously in
the program with a link to register for the 21/22 Faith
Formation Classes. If you are interested in registering,
please reach out to Gina at the email listed below and
she will send you the link. If you do not have internet
access, please contact the office and we will mail a
registration form. If you have not joined the BAND App
yet, please do so asap. Gina will use this App to keep
parents informed. You may email Gina for the
activation code.

Anyone interested in being a teacher, to assist in the
classroom, or to help with family events is welcomed
and may contact Gina at the email/phone listed below!

“We have different gifts, according to the grace
given to each of us .... if it is serving, then serve;
if it is teaching, then teach ” - Romans 12:6-7

If you have any questions or would like more
information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com,
call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish
website, ctkwwri.org!

Grandma’s Attic has re-opened!

=
New Shop Hours: -
Saturdays Only 4 5

9:00AM — 1:00PM

Stop in to see all The Attic has to offer: Dishes, pots and
pans, glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances,
books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles,
handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday
Decorations, etc... Donations may be dropped off
anytime during shop hours. Please do NOT leave
donations outside. A donation receipt for tax purposes
will be provided upon request. All Covid State
guidelines and restrictions will be adhered to.

Stop in ... You never know what treasures you will
find in “the Attic”!!!

Project Hand Up / Be the Change
is in need of non-perishable food
items, paper products, and
toiletries . Donation bins are
located at the church exits.

Kent Hospital Extraordinary gL
Ministers of the Eucharist Es’?’"

The Pastoral Care Dept. of Kent Hospital is

inviting volunteers to serve as Extraordinary Ministers
of the Eucharist. The volunteers only distribute to
patients without communicable diseases. If you are
interested please call Rev. David Ricard at 401.737.700
ext. 31454 or email him at dricard@kentri.org.

JULY 25, 2021

Some random thoughts ....

The actions of the prophets, Elisha and Jesus, are
subversive. Unlike the system in which those in
authority, extract from the poor to enrich themselves,
Elisha and Jesus share and restore (they forgive debts).
They ignore the propaganda that the system has the
authority to save, and promote the covenant of
neighbors. That is, they encourage people to be
compassion toward each other. They know that
trusting in the system of extraction to provide for the
needs of the people, does not work. Instead of
provision, such trust brings scarcity, famine, and
death. When people relate communally, abundance
follows. Concern and compassion for a neighbor is the
polar opposite of accusation and judgment. Jesus
captures this reality in today’s story in John, and again
when he says, ‘Take and eat ... take and drink.” Who
are we to accuse and judge? God is good.

Parish Updates: We are looking for volunteers to
read at our weekend Masses. Until the pandemic, we
enjoyed a plentiful amount of readers. Unfortunately,
we are now experiencing a shortage. Please consider
saying ‘Yes’ to this most important ministry. We need
readers at each of the weekend Masses, but especially
at the 10:00 Mass on Sunday mornings. We will
provide training. Also, we are looking for adult servers
for the Saturday 4:00 Mass and the Sunday 10:00
Mass. (We have coverage for the Sunday 8:00 Mass.)
We will provide training.

fr. tim

The Office of Marriage Preparation &

Enrichment is sponsoring the annual Wedding TF*J
Anniversary Celebration honoring couples of .LFJ-
the Diocese of Providence who will be ‘jfﬁ

observing their 25th, 40th, 50th, and OVER 50 ]

years wedding anniversaries in 2021. The celebration will
be held Sunday, September 26, 2021, 1:00PM at the
Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul, Providence and will
include Mass, renewal of the marriage vows, a
personalized certificate for each couple and a reception
for the couples and their families. Registration deadline is
August 25th. For a registration form, please call Christ
the King office at 821.9228 or email ctkwwri@cox.net.

wall FElectronic Giving
A convenient, consistent way to help stabilize our finances.
We have 31 families enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through
their financial institutions. You select the dollar amount and
frequency of your donation. You no longer have to be
concerned about having the right change or writing a check
each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes marked
“I Gave Electronically”, check the box and place it into the
collection basket. Call or email the office for more
information,401.821.9228 or ctkwwri@cox.net.
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